Executive Summary:  
Transportation Software
Administration was charged with reporting the following:
#1 - A plan for Bus Boss to be fully functional
#2 - Have we fully optimized all of the modules?

#3 - Is Bus Boss the right solution for the district?

Actions to Date: 
1. In order to address the first charge, Brian Collopy and Paul Giannini have been working with Bus Boss to ensure the SIF (Schools Interoperability Framework) agent and alerts are working correctly.  SIF helps two pieces of software talk to one another appropriately.  This is important because the schools need to make the changes to addresses, but transportation needs to be flagged that a change has occurred in order to place the student on the correct route and bus.  This will address the concern that Mr. Lockett raised regarding double entry of the data.  Bus Boss has informed the district that they have a new SIF agent that is functioning properly.  
2. In order to meet the first and second charge, Bus Boss training will take place in mid-April.  Petter Turnquist, Kimio Nelson, Paul Giannini and / or Brian Collopy will be involved in the training.  A plan to ensure full utilization of Bus Boss will be completed following the training if they can meet all of our needs.  It is still unclear whether SIF will need to be addressed when the trainers are on-site.  Specific problems to resolve will be sent to Bus Boss to ensure the appropriate support and training occurs.  
3. In order to meet the third charge, three transportation software vendors have been reviewed at an introductory level.  At this time we have found one to be inferior to Bus Boss, one comparable to Bus Boss and one that out performs Bus Boss.  Following the training with Bus Boss we plan to fully evaluate the other vendors that were reviewed recently.  

4. Kimio Nelson and his staff have been updating routes using Bus Boss and plan to replicate communication with families that occurred in the spring of 2008.  This includes address verification with parents, information being mailed home with bus routes information, name tag labels being mailed to K and 1 students, etc.  

5. The team will plan to report the status again at the next meeting of the Finance Committee if desired.
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